

CITY OF DETROIT

JAMES TATE

COUNCIL PRESIDENT PRO-TEM

MEMORANDUM

To: Jason Watt, Director, Coleman A. Young International Airport

Through: Mary Sheffield, President, Detroit City Council

From: Council Pro Tem James Tate submitting memorandum relative to

Date: 9/17/2020

RE: Coleman A. Young International Airport, Budget Hearing Questions, FY 2022-

23

SUMMARY:

Following the budget presentation presented by Director Watt on March 14, 2022, my office has the following questions.

- 1. Please explain how the new seven (7) FTE hires are going to increase safety based on the department's feasibility study.
- 2. Does the City Airport have any plans to renovate or extend the existing runways?
- 3. Additionally, does renovation tie into any plan to re-open McNichols?

DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT:

Name: Jai Singletary

Position: Policy Analyst